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Dear Parents and Carers, 
YEAR 1 VISIT TO LEEDS CASTLE 

 
 

In Term 5, Year 1 will be learning about castles and fairy tales 
within our History and English curriculum. To further enhance 
and deepen the children’s understanding, we would like to take 
Year 1 to visit Leeds Castle on Tuesday 29th April 2025. 
 
The children will need to arrive at school promptly as we will be 
leaving at 9.15am and returning to school during the afternoon 
for the usual departure time of 3.10pm. 
The cost of the trip will be £22.35 per child. This price covers 
our travel to Leeds Castle, a guided tour of the castle and an 
exciting role play based workshop involving Sybil the Cygnet! 
 
 

We would appreciate payment by Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 
While contributions are not mandatory, the trip will only proceed if sufficient funds are raised. No 
child will be excluded based on contributions. If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please 
contact the school office. 
 
 
Please make your payment online at www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary and complete the consent 
form, also found on Scopay. Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high 
charges incurred.  
 
On the day, the children will need a packed lunch and drink and must wear their school uniform 
with comfortable shoes to walk to and from the coach. Please apply once-a-day sunscreen to your 
child before school and ensure they are wearing a sun hat. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Miss Meredith and Mrs Khader 
Year 1 Class Teachers 


